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Monday  March 7, 2016 6:45 pm – 7:00 pm 

         

Meeting called to order by President Geno D’Agostino.    

 

Members present: Geno D’Agostino, Caroline Rediske, Kathy Poirier, Jeff Reed, Faye Brittan, Glen 

Jones  Members absent: Vera Bollinger 

 

The Village Board held a public hearing to consider the request by William Powell at 820 West Main 

Street to change zoning district from 300-11 Highway Commercial to 300-10 Residential-Scale 

Commercial. 

 

William Powell was present to answer questions and give details on his request. Public comments 

were given by the public in regards to spot zoning, grandfathered in, selling of property and use of 

property. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Geno D’Agostino. Carried. 

 

Lori Duncan, Village Clerk Treasurer           


